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  MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 11/19- Report Cards Sent Home 
 11/22-11/26- Thanksgiving Break- NO SCHOOL 
 11/26-Sonora Christmas Parade- 6:00pm 
 11/30, 12/1, & 12/7- Smile Keepers Screening Days 
 12/3- Twain Harte Christmas Parade; 5:30pm-line up, Parade begins at 6:00pm  
 12/10- Picture Retakes and Make-ups 
 12/17- Minimum Day 
 12/20-1/2/22- Winter Break 
 

THANKSGIVING BREAK is here. The school, including the office, will be closed Monday 
11/22- Friday 11/26. School will resume on Monday 11/29. 

 
THE SONORA CHRISTMAS PARADE is on and will begin at 6:00pm Friday, November 
26th in downtown Sonora. Arrive early to park and find a spot to enjoy all the festivities. 
There will be a Santa Mail Truck parked in front of the radio station for kids to drop off their 
letters to Santa. 
 
TWAIN HARTE is also having a Christmas parade and Twain Harte School will be 
showcasing our Ugly Christmas Sweater Bus. The parade will take place Friday, December 
3rd with caroling beginning at 5:30pm, tree lighting at 6:00pm and the parade starting right 
after the tree is lit. Students are invited to walk along with the bus; they must be 
accompanied by a parent or responsible adult and both the student and their chaperone must 
wear an ugly Christmas Sweater. If you would like to walk with us meet at the bus, in the 
Eprosen Park area, at 5:30pm.   
 
YEARBOOKS are on sale for $35.00. Orders can be placed online at inter-state.com/order 
using school code 62852S or by turning the order form in to the office. Order forms have 
been sent home or are available in the school office.  
 
MORNING ARRIVAL begins at 7:45am for students who will be eating breakfast in the 
cafeteria. Non bus-riders and students who will not be eating breakfast on campus are 
allowed to arrive on campus at 8:00am. Please do not drop students off early, supervision is 
not available prior to these times. 
 
PICTURE RETAKES will be on December 10th. Watch for information. 
 
EVERY WEDNESDAY IS A MINIMUM DAY – DISMISSAL IS 1:40 PM. 
 
REMINDER – Please be sure to pre-screen your child for any systems of illness 
before sending them to school.  Please call the school office to verify your child’s absence.  
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GO BRAVES! 


